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We invite you to our first PTA General Meeting of the 2011-2012 school year on Tuesday, September 13th at 6:00 PM.  Our fabulous Fifth graders will be performing so bring your cameras!  Mrs. Karen Miller-Kopp will be there to welcome everyone back. We look forward to seeing you!  And REMEMBER, free childcare is always provided.      














Check out the LTE PTA website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Please take a moment to register online. Once your account is activated to a member status, you will be able to view more information, stay updated and sign up to volunteer.





Melissa Nelson � HYPERLINK "mailto:nelsonboys2@gmail.com" �nelsonboys2@gmail.com� and 


Paloma Rodriguez-Valencia � HYPERLINK "mailto:valenciap@ltisdschools.org" �valenciap@ltisdschools.org�

















PTA General Meeting








Are You Registered?





Volunteer of the Month:


Michelle Dent – She is a dedicated volunteer who helped us get off to a great start. Thanks for all of your hard work! 





Staff of the Month:


Kathy Norman – She did a wonderful job of organizing all of the back to school activities and helped the staff and students prepare for the first day of school. Thanks for being a vital part of our school!





Nominations for Volunteer and Staff of the Month can be sent to Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair at � HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�.


.
































The PTA is asking all parents and staff to support our school and join the LTE PTA. August 20th – Sept 28th we will be having a classroom competition. Each class with 15 memberships/bilingual classes with 10 memberships will win a popsicle party.  Posters are up in the hallway with class updates.  Our goal is 600 memberships this year!!  I know we can do it!!  The teachers already have 100% participation!!





Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� for a membership form and to view the PTA discounts. 


 


Holly Dobson, VP Membership �� HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" �hdobson@austin.rr.com�
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Friday Teacher Feast
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Track and Field Day 





LTE Spirit Shirts are here!!  There are two awesome styles to choose from, but they are going fast!  Other Spirit Wear items are also available ranging in price from $5 to $24. Visit the PTA website to see a complete list of the items and their prices. LTE Spirit Items are available all year in the school store, which will open in September! 





Fridays are SPIRIT DAYS at LTE!  Wear your Spirit Shirts to show your school pride!! 





If you are interested in being a volunteer at the school store, PLEASE contact me or indicate your interest on the Parent Volunteer Form!





Contact Karina Machnacki, Booster Chair, if you would like to purchase LTE Spirit Wear at � HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com�

















Collect Box Tops



























































It’s time again for our annual Track and Field Sports Day. This year it will be held on October 25th-27th. We need your help to make this a success! Volunteers are needed for the 14 different events, concessions, score keeping, water people, etc. This translates into 40 VOLUNTEERS PER DAY!! Volunteers will need to be available from 8AM-2:30PM. 





WE CAN’T DO THIS WITHOUT YOUR HELP!!





Jennifer Wright, Track and Field Chair 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jenniferbwc@earthlink.net" �jenniferbwc@earthlink.net�











 


Holly  














September:





9/13 – Make Up Volunteer Training at 5:30 p.m. 


9/13 – PTA General Meeting at 6:00 p.m. 


9/23 – Friday Feast


9/28 – Membership deadline for Popsicle Party





October:


10/3 – Cookie Dough fundraiser begins


10/11 – PTA General Meeting at 6:00 p.m. – 4th   Grade performs


10/17 – Cookie Dough fundraiser ends


10/25-27 – Track and Field Day


10/28 – Friday Feast








Its fundraising time at Lake Travis Elementary! The Cookie Dough fundraiser will be from October 3rd-17th. The “Reach Out Booklet” is due Oct 4th and delivery of the dough will be Nov 17th.  Money raised through this PTA fundraiser will support programs at our school such as field trips, science lab and class room materials, etc... So get out there and SELL!





If you have questions, contact Alysia Transou, Cookie Dough Chair, at � HYPERLINK "mailto:abtransou@gmail.com" �abtransou@gmail.com�


 




















How Do I Volunteer?








Help support our school by shopping for items with Box Tops on them. Once you are done, cut out the Box Tops and send them in a Ziploc bag labeled with your child’s and teacher’s name. The class with the most Box Tops wins a party!








 


Holly  








Volunteer Of The Month









































Log Volunteer Hours 





Please remember to log your volunteer hours by going to the link in volunteer section of the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org� or go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com�. You must visit the school office in order to get set up on the system before you can log hours from home. 





These hours are vital for receiving any type of grants for the school. Last year LTE had the most volunteer hours!





Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:Oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �Oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�





Holly  




































































































































































































































































Cookie Dough Fundraiser








 





Fall Membership Drive











Due to the HUGE success last year with the “Friday Feasts”, they are back again this year. Once a month, our wonderful parents will provide lunch for the teachers and staff.





Our first “Friday Feast” will be Friday, September 23th. The 5th Grade Parents will provide a “Mexican Themed” lunch and we need your help to make it a success!!  





Please contact Jan Alba, Hospitality Chair


415-3355 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:janman70@yahoo.com" �janman70@yahoo.com� to help. 





Back to �School!








Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





www.lte.my-pta.org








September 2011











Got Spirit?


















































Fill out the 2011 Volunteer Form found in the volunteer section of the PTA website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Turn the completed form into the front office or your child’s teacher.





Attend the Make Up Volunteer Training on Tuesday, September 13 at 5:30 p.m.  This training is MANDATORY for all LTE parents who plan to volunteer at the school.





Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:Oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �Oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�





























